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Potwin PRIDE News 

 The gardening season at 

the Ken Whittington Memorial 

Plant a Row for the Hungry 

Garden is coming to an end.  So 

far this year we have harvested 

3,655 pounds of vegetables.  On October 22, 8 youth 

and 7 adults dug 356 pounds of sweet potatoes in 

the mud.  On October 29, we had another work day 

to clean off the tomatoes and put up the cages.  

There are still turnips to be pulled.  

 We are still looking for people in the 

community who would like to see improvements in 

the community.  If you have some ideas or would 

like to help with projects, let a PRIDE member know.  

The next PRIDE meeting will be November 15 at 7:30 

PM at the community house.  

Melvina Jones, secretary   

 

 



 



 



 



 



Frederic Remington Area 
Historical Society Meeting 

 
November 5, 2018, Monday at 7:00 p.m., 

at Frederic Remington High School 

8850 NW Meadowlark Road, Whitewater, KS 67154 

 

Tim Bumgarner, Principal, Frederic Remington High School, Whitewater, will 

discuss Education in Kansas: How it All Started, Where It Has Been And Where 

Might It Be Going?  For decades, Kansas has been one of the leaders in education 

in the United States.  They consistently rank in the top 10 in most measurable 

categories.  In this discussion we will look at the history of public education in 

Kansas from the one room school house to our current system.  We will then look 

towards the State School Board’s new vision for Kansas public education and the 

current new strategies and techniques being tried across the state. 

 

 
You are invited to a come and go celebration  
in honor of Ralph Claassen’s 80th birthday,  

Sunday, November 18 from 2:30 – 4:30  
at Emmaus Mennonite Church.  

 
We would love to have you write down a special memory if you have 
one and bring it with you for Ralph to enjoy later. If you are unable to 

attend, you could email your memory to lrex333@aol.com. 
 

 

mailto:lrex333@aol.com


Potwin Public Library News 

As you may have noticed, I have taken the 

Potwin Little Library apart. I am staining 

the wood and weather proofing it, so it will 

last for many years to come. I hope to have 

it completed very soon.  In addition, if you 

go to the Little Free Library website, you 

will find us located on the map! 

https://littlefreelibrary.org/ 

This program/project is funded in part by the South 

Central Kansas Library System. SCKLS serves 144 

participating public libraries, school districts, 

academic libraries and special libraries in twelve counties. The mission of the South Central 

Kansas Library System is to assist member libraries to provide excellent service to their 

communities. 

Have you ever written a gratitude journal? The month of November is a perfect time 
to think of all the things you are grateful for. Here are a few ideas for you to write 

down. You can decorate a jar, have each person fill out what they are grateful for, and 
put it in the jar. Then on Christmas, or New Year’s Day, you can open the jar and read 

what everyone wrote. We will have a jar at the library and I will be placing some of the 
things the patrons are thankful for the December edition of This Is Potwin. 

 

 


